
I am writing in support of the passage of HB 2929-A4. Also, please remove the technical infractions loophole. Transparency has the 
capacity to build community trust in the police, a trust that has eroded significantly. This is a step in the right direction. 
I strongly urge you to support HB 2929-A4 and shine a light on police misconduct.


